REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES

EMBASSY OF THE PHILIPPINES
BANGKOK, THAILAND
NOTICE OF BIDDING
The Embassy of the Republic of the Philippines will dispose of its 22-year old vehicle, a 1995 Mercedes Benz E280 Sedan.  
For more information about bidding on this item and/or to set up an appointment to inspect the car, please contact Ms. Arlene Pascasio-Racho at bangkokpe@gmail.com. All sealed bids are due by 1700 H on 23 August 2017.

This item is being sold as-is, where-is, and is non-returnable. No deposit is required with the bid. Please make bids and payments in US Dollars or Thai Baht. Minimum bid should be USD 967.74 or THB 30,000. Bidding ends on 23 August 2017.

Interested bidders are required to submit their duly signed bidding form (Annex “A”).

16 August 2017
Annex “A”

OFFER TO BID
DATE
Philippine Embassy, Bangkok
760 Sukhumvit Road corner, Soi Philippines (30/1) 

Bangkok 10110, Thailand
Name of Bidder

:
_____________________________________

Office/Company

:
_____________________________________

Telephone No.

:
_____________________________________

Amount of Bid US$ or THB
:
_____________________________________

Reminders:

· The item is being sold as-is, where-is, and is non-returnable.

· No deposit is required with the bid.

· Minimum bid should be USD 967.74 or THB 30,000.
· Bids and payments should be in US$ or TH Baht.

· Bidding ends on 1700 H, 23 August 2017.

· Sealed bids should be submitted to the Philippine Embassy (Ms. Arlene Pascasio-Racho) at 760 Sukhumvit Road corner, Soi Philippines (30/1) Bangkok 10110, Thailand.
[image: image1.jpg]


[image: image2.jpg]


[image: image3.jpg]


[image: image4.jpg]



